
 

March 12, 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Families, 

I hope you had a nice weekend.  We had a busy week and several things coming up that are important 

for you to know.  This letter can always be accessed on the Bunker Hill web page under the School Info 

Tab then the Principal Tab. 

This update will give some highlights of the past week and things to look forward to next week. 

We are constantly looking for ways to get information out in a myriad of ways.  Therefore, in addition to 

the information about Remind, BHMS posts information on Twitter, Instagram, and Facebook.  You can 

get the links for the platforms on the Bunker Hill Website.   

Finally, for more specific information please click on the links provided. 

February and March 2018 Calendar of Events: 

https://www.wtps.org/bunkerhill 

 

Notable Events 

• March 9, 2018…Faculty/student basketball game to raise money for Leukemia 

• March 12, 2018…Counselor Visit to Birches for 5th to 6th Grade Course Selection 

• March 12-16, 2018…Bulldog Dig Registration Begins 

• March 14, 2018…Student Assembly Against School Violence 

• March 15, 2018…World Language Night 

• March 23, 2018…Bulldog Dig 

• March 26 to April 2…Spring Break 

• April 10…PARCC Infrastructure Trial 
 

 

 

https://www.wtps.org/bunkerhill


Student Assembly Against School Violence 

Please click on the link below regarding the assembly on 3/14/18.  This letter was sent in an email blast 

to families. 

March 14, 2018 Student Assembly Letter 

 

World Language Night 

For more information, go to www.wtps.org/bunkerhill, then scroll down and on the bottom right, under 

the daily announcements are links to the World Language Night.  World Language Night was changed to 

March 15, 2018 due to the snow form March 7, 2018.   

 

Purchasing a Yearbook 

Bunker Hill Yearbooks are still Available...you can order 

through http://www.jostens.com/apps/store/customer/1464939/Bunker-Hill-Middle-School/ or send a 

check for $35 to BHMS and bring it to C-13. 

 

Football Meeting  

Please click on the link below for information about football in the high school.  On March 15, 20198, 

new head football coach, Coach Schatzman will be meeting with students in grades 6-8 who have 

asperations of playing high school football in the future.  He will talk with 8th graders about expectations 

for next year and what the younger students need to work toward to be successful in the future with the 

team. 

Minutemen High School Football Meeting for Grades 6-8 

South Jersey Youth and Families Drug Awareness Summit 

We received this Flyer in our counseling office.  On April 28, 2018, the South Jersey Youth and Families 

Drug Awareness Summit will be conducted at Morey’s Pier in Wildwood.  This is for students 4th through 

9th grade and their parents.  This is a high energy day full of presentations and activities to raise 

awareness as to how children can avoid peer pressure from drugs and how families can have talks about 

this concern.   

South Jersey Youth and Family Drug Awareness Summit 4/28/18 

 

Principal’s Message 

http://safeYouTube.net/w/ATad 

 

https://www.wtps.org/cms/lib/NJ01912980/Centricity/Domain/449/Student%20Assembly%203.14.18.pdf
http://www.wtps.org/bunkerhill
http://www.jostens.com/apps/store/customer/1464939/Bunker-Hill-Middle-School/
https://www.wtps.org/cms/lib/NJ01912980/Centricity/Domain/15/BHMS%20Football%20Meeting%20Flyer%202018.pdf
https://www.wtps.org/cms/lib/NJ01912980/Centricity/Domain/15/DEA%20360%20_Summit%20Flyer%20and%20Attachment.pdf
http://safeyoutube.net/w/ATad


Remind Account BHMS Updates 

To join, text the message:  @bhmstwp to the number 81010 

 

Sincerely, 

Mike D’Ostilio 

 


